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Thank you for your recent comments on the CRC FEIS.  We will include

this letter with the other correspondence the project has had with the

Washington Recreation and Conservation Office through coordination

that began in early 2008. Coordination with RCO has included meetings

and conversations with Myra Barker and Kim Sellers. The information

you provided in your recent letter is consistent with the information Myra

and Kim previously provided. However, there is one error in the map that

you provided – Biddlewood Park is shown at the SR 14/ I-5 interchange

but it is actually much further east, well outside the project area.

We have also been coordinating with Vancouver City Parks and

Recreation staff, including Jane Kleiner-Tessner. Past input from your

staff and from City staff has been carefully considered as we advanced

the design. The impacts to park and recreation resources are described

in the Final EIS and technical reports, and we are confident that the

locally preferred alternative can adequately avoid or minimize impacts to

the identified resources, and mitigate impacts that cannot be avoided.

We look forward to continued coordination with the RCO.
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